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Dog Policy For Frasca Fields

Although dogs are considered by some to be part of  the family, they are NOT allowed 
at Tewksbury Youth Soccer League (“TYSL”) games or practices.  There are a number 
of  children (and adults) who are frightened of  dogs.  Additionally, dogs often relieve 
themselves on the same fields where our children play soccer.

Even if  kept on a short leash and prevented from wandering, dogs are not allowed at 
soccer practices or games. 

To avoid any incidences, TYSL asks you to please leave your dog at home.
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